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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Legal and Finance Committee 
 
FROM:  Marcia Elkins, Director 
 
DATE:  February 8, 2011 
 
RE: Safe Routes to School Grant Agreement for Meadowbrook Elementary School 
 
Staff requests authorization for the Mayor and Finance Officer to sign the Safe Routes to School 
Grant Agreement for Meadowbrook Elementary School in the amount of $168,725.  The grant is 
to fund the installation of ramps, additional signing and pavement markings around the school 
and the addition of a school crossing guard at the intersection of Sheridan Lake Road and 
Flormann Street. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends authorizing the Mayor and the 
Finance Officer to sign the Safe Routes to School Grant Agreement for 
Meadowbrook Elementary School in the amount of $168,725. 
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